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ADMINISTRATIVE COMPUTING AND TELECOMMUNICATIONS (ACT)

May 26, 1998
ALL AT UCSD (Including UCSD Medical Center)
SUBJECT: Voicemail Upgrade
We will be implementing a software upgrade to the campus voicemail
system on Friday June 19th, 1998. The system will be out of service
for approximately four hours starting at 11:00pm that night. There
will be no loss of messages or greetings throughout this procedure.
If you require special arrangements for critical lines to be
diverted or forwarded, please contact the ACT Helpdesk at x41853.
Thank you.
Elazar C. Harel
Assistant Vice Chancellor


